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Tisbury Public Hearing Notice

The Tisbury Select Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, January 24, 2024, at 5:15 p.m. to
review and consider an application for an amendment to an existing license for the storage of flammable
and combustible liquids, solids and gasses by SHM Vineyard Haven LLC,100 Lagoon Pond Road
Tisbury, MA, 02568. This hearing will be held in a Hybrid Format. The Public can attend and participate
in the hearing by joining scheduled Zoom meeting via https://us06web.zoom.us/i/82554669710 Meeting
ID: 825 5466 9710 Passcode: 240159 One tap mobile +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) and in person at
Katharine Cornell Theater, 51 Spring Street, Tisbury.

Full proposal is available for public inspection on the select Board website:
https://www.tisburyma.gov/board-selectmen/pages/public-hearings. If you are unable to attend the
hearing please feel free to address your comments and/or concerns regarding the proposed petition to the
Tisbury Select Board, Box 1239, Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 or via email to edefoe@tisburyma.gov.




